
REFDRT OF PASTOR-PARISH RELATIONS COMMITTEE TO THE 
AEMINISTRATIVE BOARD 

J1.ll1e 15, 1976 

The Pastor-Parish Relations Committee at its meeting on 
Nay 17, 1976, hired Mrs. Diane Blosser as church hostess 
on a parttime basis. She will work on an average of 20 
to 30 hours a week depending on the work load and the 
demand for her services. 

At the same meeting, the cormnittee also hired Mr. Tom 
Clark as orga.nixt pro-tem through September 1, 1976. 

Shirley D. Few, Chairman 
Pastor-Parish Relations Cormnittee 




